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Math...

The students have learned how to create
digital art and lots of hands on craft during
the Art project. They have also been
practicing how to report statements and
questions in pairs and small groups. The
students have really enjoyed improving
their English skills this year.

The students have been
recapping previous lessons just to
understand some of the things
they have learned in more detail.
For example; root transformations,
photosynthesis and our lessons
on non- flowering plants. The
students also got the chance to
attend a DIY workshop where they
learnt how to plant and grow their
own lavender plant

Students learned about Marco
Polo, Venetian merchant,
explorer and writer who
travelled through Asia along the
Silk Road between 1271 and
1295. They looked at a short
video and talked about his
achievements, as well as the
jounreys of Zheng He and  Ibn
Battuta. 

Science...

Grade 5

History...

Language Arts...
We calculated the measures of
central tendency, focusing on
mean, median, mode and range.
This worked as we gathered a set
of data from jumping frogs. We
also reviewed multiplication of
double digits. 


